
 

New Year’s greeting 2025 

 

 

Dear collaborators and friends of eHjerteRehab, 

The past year has been eventful, exciting, and at times challenging. 
Securing a significant research grant requires extensive effort and 
organisation. 

We are also underway with testing! Here, we have filmed real-time 
training  and CPET. 

At the beginning of December, we hosted our annual grand meeting 
at the Bikuben Conference Centre. The day was packed with 
fascinating speakers, and you can read more about the event here: 
General Meeting 2024. 

We would like to thank everyone for the excellent collaboration 
over the past year and wish you all a wonderful and promising New 
Year. 

Happy New Year! 

Subscribe here! 

Get newsletters 

to your inbox! 

@eHjerteRehab 

@eCardiacRehab 

 

 

@ProcardR 

@ProcardForskningsgruppe 

@ProcardResearchGroup 

@ProcardResearchGroup 

 

More pictures on Instagram! 

" The vision of eCardiacRehab is to make cardiac rehabilitation accessible to everyone.”  
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